
 

 

2018 Full-Year Results – Date and Webcast 

Sydney, 12 June 2018: Fairfax Media Limited [ASX:FXJ] (“Fairfax” or “Company”) is scheduled 

to release its 2018 full-year results to the Australian Securities Exchange on 15 August 2018. 

A presentation of the results will be held on the day via webcast at 10:30am (AEST).  

To register for the webcast, please visit the webcast link, or 
www.fairfaxmedia.com.au/investors/webcasts. 
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